
From: Dean Bloch [mailto:Dean@townofcharlotte.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 4:10 PM 
To: Katie Pickens 

Cc: edamidon@gmavt.net 
Subject: Resolution Regarding the Siting of Energy Facilities 

 
Hello Katie, 
 
Ed Amidon asked that I send you the Resolution that the Charlotte Selectboard 
approved regarding the siting of energy facilities.  The Charlotte Selectboard slightly 
amended the Resolution that the Town of Rutland Selectboard passed and 
distributed, in order to include all energy facilities, not just solar facilities. 
 
Please feel free to let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Best, 
 
Dean Bloch 
Town Administrator 
Town of Charlotte 
P.O. 119 
Charlotte, VT  05445 
802-425-3071  Ext. 5 
dean@townofcharlotte.com 
 
 

mailto:dean@townofcharlotte.com

